ﬁ Outlook

New FixMyStreet updates on report: ‘Flooding prevents use of new dropped kerb'

From FixMyStreet <fms-DO-NOT-REPLY @fixmystreet.com>
Date Tue 13/05/2025 1:02 PM

To  Assistant Clerk <AssistantClerk@goringparishcouncil.gov.uk>

@) FixMyStreet

New updates on
Flooding_prevents
use of new dropped
kerb

Thank you for proactively bringing the
drainage issue at Gatehampton Road
to our attention. Your vigilance helps

us maintain the quality of our Flooding

highways. We are pleased to inform prevents use of

you that the ward of Goring is new dropped

scheduled for gully emptying in the kerb

fourth quarter of this financial year.

While severe weather may cause A dropped kerb has been installed at this
delays, we are committed to point and is not useable when the road
thoroughly cleansing all Highway floods

Surface Water Assets in the area
within this timeframe. Your report has
been closed, and we are dedicated to
taking the necessary actions promptly
to address the issue.

State changed to: Investigation
complete

Oxfordshire County Council
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